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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 2:06 PM
To: megshinee@gmail.com
Subject: 1832 York Avenue, File J2017A

Ms. Killian 
 
There were Legislative Hearings on May 19, June 16.  We didn’t have your contact phone number for the hearing.  If you 
still want to appeal, I will reschedule the assessment of snow and ice order from Feb 11, 2020 to July 7, 2020 @ 9 
a.m.  Otherwise, if I don’t hear from you, I will assume you are not appealing and the hearing officer will recommend 
approval of the assessment.  This will go before Council in 2021 and you will be re-notice of the public hearing date if 
you wish to appeal before the Council. 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 


